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Michelle Walsh-Doucette 
Commission Clerk 
Email:  mwalshdoucette@irac.pe.ca  
 

January 31, 2025 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
ryan.macdonald@keymurraylaw.com 
Ryan MacDonald 
Key Murray Law 
80 Grafton Street, Suite 200 
Charlottetown, PE  C1A 1K7 
Lawyer for the Appellants 
 
ctweedy@gov.pe.ca  
Christiana Tweedy 
Justice and Public Safety 
Legal Services Section 
Shaw Building, 4th Floor South 
95 Rochford Street, 
Charlottetown, PE  C1A 7N8 
Lawyer for the Respondent  
 
Dear Mr. MacDonald and Ms. Tweedy:  
 
Re: Appeal #LA23014 – Dwayne & Virginia Higginbotham v. Minister of Housing, 

Land and Communities 
 
This letter will confirm that upon request of Counsel for the Appellants, the Commission has 
agreed to continue to hold this appeal in abeyance. 
 
We request that the Appellants provide the Commission with a status update in respect of 
this appeal by June 30, 2025. At that time, the Commission will consider whether a further 
abeyance is warranted. 
 
Trusting this is satisfactory.  
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Michelle Walsh-Doucette 
Commission Clerk 
Email:  mwalshdoucette@irac.pe.ca 
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